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SUBURBAN LIBRARY COOPERATIVE

44750 Delco Blvd
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48313
Board Meeting
August 27, 2020
I.
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by videoconference call by Tammy Turgeon.

Trustees present on the videoconference call: Diane Barr (Armada), Freda Witt (Center Line), Alan Naldrett (Chesterfield), Amy Wille (Clinton-Macomb), Carole Wolf (Harrison Twp.), Stan Lisica (MacDonald), Liane Miller (Romeo) and Barbara Pike (Troy).
          
Trustees excused: Frank Pasternak (Warren)
Staff present: Tammy Turgeon, Pat Linsday
II.          Approval of the Agenda

Motion made by Lisica to approve the Agenda, supported by Wolf. Motion Carried.

III.          Approval of the June 25, 2020 Minutes
     Motion made by Pike to approve the June 25, 2020 minutes, supported by Wolf. Motion Carried.
IV.       
Public Participation
None
V.           Member Library Concerns
The Clinton-Macomb Library is in the process of building a new North Branch library and the Shelby Library has a new library building under construction. The Sterling Heights Library is undergoing renovations. The Clinton-Macomb, Mount Clemens and Ray libraries passed millage proposals. The Troy Library has a millage proposal on the November ballot. The Harrison Township Library millage proposal failed. The Chesterfield Library negotiated a new building lease. MacDonald Public Library’s Board president resigned. The Romeo Library has a new outreach van.
VI.         Action Items
A. Approval of the Bills – July and August 2020
1. Payment of the bills for July 2020 was approved on a motion by Lisica, supported by Naldrett. Motion Carried.
2. Payment of the bills for August 2020 was approved on a motion by Pike, supported by Lisica. Motion Carried.

B. Budget Reports
Barr moved to receive and file the July 2020 Budget Reports, supported by Miller. Motion Carried.

C. Investment Report/Finance Committee Report
Naldrett moved to receive and file the Investment/Finance Committee Report, supported by Barr. Motion Carried.

D. Proposed SLC Board Meeting Dates 2020/21
Naldrett moved to approve the 2020/21 SLC Board Meeting Dates, and forgo the annual meeting dinner. The meetings will be at the Suburban Library Cooperative unless notice is posted that the meeting will be held via video conference. The motion was supported by Wille. Motion Carried.
 VIII.     Information Items
A. Director’s Report
The Cooperative has ordered more PPE supplies for member libraries, and several libraries have received Cares Act grants for PPE and digital inclusion items. Tammy will be sending out a press release Tuesday, promoting SLC digital resources and the Virtual Library Card program. Some of the school districts participating are giving devices with links to SLC databases, including Tutor.com to students for online schooling. The Virtual Library Card website will be updated. Delivery is working well. The next meeting will have updated budgets for this fiscal year and new budgets for the 2020/21 fiscal year. Tammy is budgeting for a 25% cut for the next fiscal year.  Also the annual plan will be discussed. 
  IX. 
Adjournment


Lisica moved to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. supported by Barr. Motion Carried.









Respectfully submitted:










Freda Witt, Secretary
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